
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

City Council 
Official Resolution​

presented by 

Boston City Councilor At-Large  Henry Santana 
and Councilor Benjamin J. Weber 

 
Be it Resolved, that the Boston City Council 

Extends its Congratulations and Recognition to 
 

Aarosia Baker                               
 

In recognition of:   
 

your unwavering dedication, leadership, and powerful advocacy, we honor 
you for contributing to the Teens & Technology Campaign. You’ve tackled one 
of the most pressing issues facing your generation, social media and its impact 

on youth mental health, with courage, intelligence, and heart. From policy 
recommendations to community education and testimony at the BPS 

SchoolCommittee meetings, Boston city council and state level, your work is 
changing lives and shaping a safer digital future. You’ve proven that youth 

voice is not only needed, it’s essential. We are deeply proud of your efforts and 
the powerful example you’ve set for peers, families, and leaders alike. 

 
and Be it further Resolved that the Boston City Council extends its best wishes for continued success; that this Resolution be duly 

signed by the President of the City Council and attested to and a copy thereof transmitted by the Clerk of the City of Boston. 
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